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Minutes 

March 3, 2022 

Wallingford Town Hall, Room 315 

7:00 P.M. 

Item 1: Call to Order 
Regular meeting of the QRLTAC called to order at 7:04 PM 

  
Item 2: Introduction of Guests and New Members 

  
Item 3: Approve Minutes from February 3, 2022 
Motion:  Tim Gallogly        Second: Dave Bedell   Motion: Passed 

 

Item 4: Co-Chair Announcements 

Cathy reminded that our cleanup is Saturday April 2, nine to noon. A sign-up sheet was circulated for those volunteering 
that day. 
 
The world map for the 350 +2 Jubilee Week event is being prepared for placement at the Wallingford Public Library.  
 
The renewal of the Business Owners Policy for the liability is due on April 15, Cathy submitted the renewal application 
for the D&O insurance (errors and omissions). 
 
Elaine’s annual reports were reviewed, further discussion regarding the grants spreadsheet will be held next meeting 
that Elaine is able to attend. 
 
Mary filed the 2021 Q3 & 2021 Q4 paperwork and the QRLTAC will get reimbursed for the wetland delineation work. 
The grant has two years remaining and needs additional engineering work. The town of Wallingford will pick up the 
remaining costs. 
 
Wallingford did not get the DEEP grant, but Mary is looking for unspent funds to apply. 
 
SLR approved the starting of drilling core samples 5 feet into the soil along the easement for the bridge at Fireworks 
Island, which will be marked. Also, some additional borings will be made along the raceway. 
 

Item 5: Town Engineer Report 



 

No report was given as no one from Engineering was present. 
  
Item 6: Subcommittee Reports 

                1) Environmental Design: 
                2) Publicity & Financial: Main Corporate $2,709.16; Construction Account $13,176.70 

                3) Grants & Applications: 
  
Item 7: Public Q & A 

None 

  
Item 8: Other Business 

Dave Bedell shared the three side trail signs, they need to be affixed on solid wood boards w/ construction adhesive or 
liquid nails, then sealed with spar urethane. This could be a Cap-Stone project. 
 
Several ideas for long term projects for benches went through a roundtable. 
 
Joellen and Fred made color copies of the April Spring Trail Cleanup flyer and distributed to the committee for posting in 
town 
 

Item 9: Next Regular Meeting 

Thursday, April 7, 2022 

 

Item 10: Adjournment 
The QRLTAC adjourned at 7:52 PM. 
Motion: Dave Bedell; Second: Barb McCoy; Motion: Passed 
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